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Now is the time to discover your Glen Eira  
 

 
Businesses play a big role in our community. Not only do they deliver goods, services and jobs for locals, but they 
also contribute to the culture and feel of our activity centres and make our shopping strips friendly and 
attractive places to be. 
 
It’s been a tough year, and while it’s not business as usual, Glen Eira is getting back to business, and with the busy 
end-of-year season just around the corner, our businesses need our support. 
 
#DiscoverYourGlenEira is Council’s campaign to encourage our community to get behind local businesses, whether 
that’s online or out and about in one of our many activity centres. In the coming weeks, you’ll see signs up and 
about, bringing some celebratory colour and life to our shopping strips and spreading a message of support for local 
businesses. 
 
Whether it’s taking advantage of online shopping from the comfort of home or safely getting down to your local 
shops, there has never been a better time to discover what your local businesses have to offer. 
 
To discover what’s available in your local area, visit www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/our-city/discover-your-glen-eira 
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